
 
 
 

August 24, 2017 
Via Email 

 
 
Ms. Beth Salak, Director, Regulatory Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 
RE: Network Telephone, LLC 
 Notice of Detariffing 
 Company Code No. TX187 
 Certificate No. 5613 
 
Dear Ms. Salak: 
 
Please accept this letter submitted on behalf of Network Telephone, LLC as official notice that effective 
immediately the Company is opting for detariffing and is hereby withdrawing its Florida Price List No. 1 
- Local Exchange Services currently on file with the Florida PSC. Network Telephone will make this 
document available on its website in the form of an Informational Customer Price List.  The Company 
will still maintain its Florida Access Tariff currently on file with the Commission.  Network Telephone, 
LLC acknowledges that detariffing does not relieve the Company of its regulatory reporting obligations 
and compliance with rules and regulations set forth by the Florida Public Service Commission. 
 
The Informational Customer Price List can be found here: 
 

http://tariffs.net/select_client_docs.asp?comp=82 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 
via email to sthomas@tminc.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Sharon Thomas 
 
Sharon Thomas 
Consultant to Network Telephone, LLC 
 
tms: FLl1702a 
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